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May 5, 2023 

 

Good Afternoon, 

The Eastern Connecticut Association of REALTORS® Young Professional 

Network (YPN) wishes to extend an invitation to your school to request supplies 

for your classrooms. In addition to the School Supply Recipient Application, 

please submit a cover letter and any additional information you wish to share to: 

 

YPN Committee 

Eastern Connecticut Association of REALTORS® 

106 Route 32, Suite 4 

North Franklin, CT 06254 

 

Applications may also be submitted via email to the address below.  

 

Requests must be submitted no later than July 30, 2023 to be considered. The 

YPN Committee will review all requests and determine the school/recipient at 

their August committee meeting. The school/recipient will be contacted and 

notified no later than September 15th. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
 

Carrie Wilson 

Member Engagement Director 

Ph: 860.892.2595 

Email: carrie@easternctrealtors.com 

 

 

mailto:carrie@easternctrealtors.com


 

   
 

2023 School Supply Grant Application 
 

 

1. Name of School:     

Contact Name:     

Address:     
 

City, State, Zip:     
 

Phone: Fax: E-Mail:     
 

2. How many grades are in your school? What is your student to teacher ratio?  

 

3. What percentage of your students receive free or reduced lunch? 

 
4. What supplies do the teachers need most in their classroom? 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

5. Would your school prefer supplies or a monetary donation? 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

6. Please provide any additional information that you want to be considered. Attach additional sheets if necessary. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please return this application no later than July 30, 2023 
to: YPN Committee 

Eastern Connecticut Association of REALTORS® 

106 Route 32, Suite 4 
North Franklin, CT 06254 

 

Questions: 

Call: 860-892-2595 or email us at: info@easternctrealtors.com 

Eastern Connecticut Association of REALTORS®
 

Young Professionals Network 

mailto:info@easternctrealtors.com

